
 
 
When the L&SC Diagnostic Imaging Network was formally established in February 2022, all four Provider 
Trusts agreed on a shared vision: to deliver a high quality, effective and accessible 
network of diagnostic imaging services throughout Lancashire & South Cumbria for patient and 
staff benefit.   
 
The attached infographic highlights just some of the key achievements and successes from the first year of 
the Network’s establishment. This is on top of the outstanding work that colleagues are delivering to 
provide high quality services and care for our patients, on a day-to-day basis, despite the many pressures 
and challenges. 
 
What is outlined here has only been possible through collaboration; having shared aspirations and working 
closely with colleagues within all trusts across the Network along with wider teams and colleagues across 
the ICS. We would like to thank everyone who has provided their expertise, energy, and commitment to 
deliver a fantastic set of achievements in 2022-23. Our hope is to see even greater progress in the coming 
year. 
 
We would be delighted if you would onward share as far and wide as you see fit. Feel free to print out and 
put on staff noticeboards – we really do want to share the successes and show our thanks and appreciation 
to all staff.  Keep a look out for further updates in the monthly Diagnostic Imaging Network Newsletter.   
 
If you have any queries or would like to explore how you can contribute, please do get in touch via 
lsc.diagnosticimagingnetwork@nhs.net.  We welcome ideas supporting further progress and improvement. 
 
With Best Wishes. 
 
Tony McDonald                                                                              Jack Smith 
SRO L&SC Diagnostics Portfolio &                                                Director, L&SC Diagnostics Portfolio  
Executive Director of Integrated Care, ELHT                          
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